
4 March 2012

SUNDAY MARCH 4 Lent Two     TODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative - Communion Ross Mackinnon 
Interactive - Communion  Rev. Rosemary Carter                         
Traditional    Rev. Greg Fry           
Children & Families  Belinda Clear
Creative - Prophets  Alanee Hearnshaw                                                     

Psalm 19; Exodus 20:1-7; 1 Corinthians 1:18-25; John 2:13-22 

SUNDAY MARCH 11 Lent Three

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative    Peter Baker
Interactive    Rev. Rosemary Carter                         
Traditional    Rev. Rosemary Carter  
Children & Families  Belinda Clear                                                        
Creative - Prophets  Alanee Hearnshaw

Genesis 17:1-7, 15-16; Psalm 22:23-31; Romans 4:13-25; Mark 8:31-38 or 9:2-9

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031        gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Rev. Rosemary Carter
9560 9843      rosemary.carter@internode.on.net

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167       madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342   alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
9560 3580       baclear@bigpond.com

Today’s 9.15am service is being recorded

UCAF - Tuesday 6 March
Meet at 10am for a cuppa. Hear Joan Waters from Network, speaking on trip to 
China. Trading table, goods for Broadmeadows.  
 
Men’s Fellowship - Tuesday 6 March
Meet at 2pm in Room 1.  $2 donation please.  The Guest Speaker will be Wanda from 
Vision Australia. 
Enquiries: Malcolm Chamberlain (ph 9764 0975)

CAE Book Group - Wednesday 7 March
Book Group will next meet at 8pm at the home of Thelma Nicholls (ph 9802 5966) - 
28 Diamond Avenue, Glen Waverley.  

Club 2012 - Sunday 4 March
Club 2012 luncheon will be held today.  If you dine alone, please come and join with 
us after the 11am Service.

Munch With A Bunch - Thursday 8 March
Munch with a Bunch are having morning tea at the Hub on Thursday 8 March 
from 10am till 12noon.  Others also welcome.
Enquiries: Judith Greenwood. 

Newview
You are reminded that contributions to the next issues of NewView should be sent to 
Robin Pope (popesr@aapt.net.au or hard copy to the office) by Monday March 5.  The 
theme for this issue is ‘Coping with Change’. Please see February monthly bulletin 
for details.

mailto:popesr@aapt.net.au
mailto:popesr@aapt.net.au


What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 5 March
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3     Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 4746
10.30 am Leisure Time  R1 / F / K   Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653 
7.30 pm Greg’s Lectionary Group O     Enq: Greg Fry 9561 3031
7.45 pm Property Committee R1     Enq: Warren Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342
8.00 pm Meditation  O     Enq: Bobbie Rooks 9803 0379
8.00 pm Badminton  H     Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 6 March
9.00 am Ladies Social Tennis O     Enq: Eileen Scott 9800 4005
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3     Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 4746
10.00am - 2pm The Hub  F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
10.00 am UCAF   R1 / F     Enq: Jacqui King 9560 3147
2.00 pm Men’s Fellowship R1     Enq: M. Chamberlain 9764 0975              
8.00 pm Encounter Group O     Enq: Lois Hosking 9560 1981

Wednesday 7 March
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3     Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 4746
10.00am-12noon The Hub  F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm CAE Book Group O     Enq: Thelma Nicholls 9802 5966
8.00  pm Free Spirit   C     Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00  pm Young Adult Group O     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thursday 8 March
9.45 am Ladies Keep Fit Group H     Enq: Jenni Halliwell 9728 5550
10.00 am - 2pm The Hub  F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
1.30  pm Scotsglen Singers H     Enq: Heather Francis 9878 1979
8.00 pm Badminton  H     Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813
8.00 pm Uniting Voices  R1 / C     Enq: Barb Hurst 9803 9346 or
                 Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378

Friday 9 March
9.30  am Lectionary Group R2
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group F     Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
5.30 pm Uthies   O     Enq: Kelli Benjamin 9803 9006               
7.00 pm Youth   O     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Saturday 10 March
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O     Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Today’s Flowers in the church
The flowers in the church today are arranged by Chris Drummond.

Congregational Outreach Projects (COP) 2012
Applications opened, 26 February, for Congregational Outreach Project (COP) grants 
from the 2012 Fete proceeds.
Read the full announcement details in the March Monthly Bulletin, the Outreach 
Notice Board or go to: http://wiki.gwuc.org.au/gwuc/CopProjects2012.
The two necessary documents may also be collected from the Church Office.
For any questions or queries about Applications please contact one of the 2012 COP 
Selection Panel members, 
Alice Barelli 0408 990 682, 
Katie Hunter 9560 0365 or 0409 597 301,
Neil Leister 9561 5256
Applications close on Sunday 25th March.
Lyn McDonald - Community Outreach Group

Lenten Studies
Lenten Studies are entering their second week. If you would like to do an individual 
Lenten Study we have copies of the book Way Words for $13. Please contact the office 
promptly if you would like to purchase a copy as there are only a few left.

Wedding
For those who may wish to attend, the marriage of Charisma Dungan to Andrew 
Taylor is taking place at Trinity Uniting Church, 15 Black Street, Brighton on Sunday 
11 March at 3pm.

Thank you
We would like to thank all those who attended our son Oliver’s Baptism last Sunday.  
It meant a lot to us as a family to have you there on this very special day in Oliver’s 
life.
Regards and Blessings - Rebecca and Peter Cornall.

Church Council Elections
Voting for Church Council Elections will take place TODAY at all services.  You may 
vote at any service, but please only vote once. 

Pancake Day
Once again thanks to everyone who cooked, sold, mixed or bought pancakes on 
Sunday 19 or Tuesday 21 February. We raised $146 on Sunday morning, $72 on Sunday 
afternoon and $226.45 on Tuesday. We will be sending $449.45 to the Share appeal.
Jan Clear.
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